
Santa Fe Trail High School 
FBLA Chapter #9091 

15701 S. California Rd 

Carbondale, KS 66414-9178 

Phone: 1-800-836-9525 

Fax: (785) 665-7193 

 

TO:  USD #434 Board of Education 

  Mr. Lentz, Superintendent 

  Patrick Graham, Principal 

 

FROM:   Travisray Salyers, SFT-FBLA Adviser & SFT-FBLA National Qualifiers 

 

DATE: April 22, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: Consideration for funding for FBLA National Conference  

 
The SFT-FBLA chapter received and earned many honors at their recent FBLA State Leadership 

Conference.  Eight SFT-FBLA members qualified for the Virtual National FBLA Leadership 

Conference. 

 

We are asking the BOE to consider paying the $65 for the registration fee for each FBLA Member, 

equaling in total for the board to pay $520. Since this conference is virtual, the members will not be able 

to travel to a physical conference (the location was supposed to be in Anaheim, California). I believe the 

cost to compete in a virtual conference is a lot for those students on top of not being to experience the 

conference to it’s fullest. The members would greatly appreciate having the opportunity to compete in this 

conference.  

 
Cody Black, Sophomore; Max Black, Sophomore; 

and Isaac Hook, Junior 

 

John Nievar, Freshmen and Hally Smith, Freshmen 

 

Abigail Rowe, Junior 

 

Addison Hinterweger, Senior 

 

Brock Robert, Senior 

Management Decision Making – 4th Place 

 

 

Public Service Announcement – 3rd Place 

 

Word Processing – 5th Place 

 

Ms. Future Business Leader – 8th Place 

 

Business Calculations – 10th Place 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  The FBLA members and I would like to speak to the Board, 

personally, if necessary.  If you have any questions, please feel to contact me via email at 

tsalyers@usd434.us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mr. Travisray Salyers, SFT-FBLA Adviser 


